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English: 
This week, the girls were introduced to the well-known text The Three Little 
Pigs. They explored a range of adjectives to describe the appearance and 
character of the menacing wolf, helping to develop their descriptive writing 
skills. In addition, they were introduced to Alan Peat’s 2A sentence struc-
ture, learning how to use two adjectives before a noun to enhance the 
quality of their sentences.  
 

Maths: 

The girls were introduced to numbers to 1000 and the 
place value of hundreds, tens and ones. They used 
dienes to represent a range of three digit numbers. 
They also understood that a digit is 0,1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 
8, 9 and when combined together, they make a num-
ber.  

They also partitioned three digit numbers using the 
number bond method and part, part 
whole.  

Next week, we are exploring place value 
in more detail, number patterns and 
counting in fifties. 
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3.1: Helena 

3.3: Nadar 

Reading  

Certificates 

Charlotte, Mayna, Pra-

chi, Alham, Lenya, Ha-

runika, Mirhaba  

3.1:  Mamou  
                & Yalina 
 
 
 
 
 

3.3: Charlotte  

                    & Hareem 

Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  16/09/2024 Due: 

Maths CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 2 17/09/2025 

English CGP Book - Autumn Term, Workout 2 17/09/2025 

Handwriting— Autumn Term, Workout 2 17/09/2025 

Spelling — Learn Week 2 Spelling Words. 19/09/2025 

Computing: 

We discussed the advantages and disad-
vantages of various communication methods: 
verbal, non-verbal, digital, and written—as an 
introduction to the topic of email.  

 

RE: 

This term our focus is:  What do different people 
believe about God? The girls discussed the 
names and qualities of each God, in each reli-
gion, which helped them to understand how dif-
ferent religions refer to God.  

REMINDER: 

We have sent the record logs 
home with your daughter. 
Please try and help your 
daughter to log in to Google 
Classroom and explore Accel-
erated Reader (AR) and MyOn. 

PE KITS: 

PE lessons will be every 
Wednesday & Friday. There-
fore, we advise the girls keep their PE 
kits in school at all times. The girls 
should not wear their PE kits to school.  

Value of the month: 

Self 

Congratulations to our Roald 
Dahl Day winners: 
 
3.1: Sofia 
 
3.3: Chikanma 

Player of the Week 

3.1: Vrisha & Akosua 

3.3: Nadar & Prachi 

Brandish 


